
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
March 26, 2024 

   

Negotiations Update 
 
After several stressful months of negotiations, we have reached a Tentative 
Agreement!  
 
Your bargaining team has worked hard to secure an agreement with your employer 
that respects the work you do and offers competitive compensation and benefits.   
 
We are working quickly to produce the updated contract and set dates for you all to 
vote on this new language.  Stay tuned for further details early next week.   
   
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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